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FUEL SURCHARGE ADJUSTMENT – EFFECTIVE MAY 29, 2009 
 
Swiss International Air Lines will adjust the current fuel surcharge on select fares for travel and ticketing effective  
May 29, 2009. Please see summary below for your information. 
 
 
Effective for travel and ticketing May 29, 2009: 
 
 
Long haul transatlantic flights connecting to Germany (status quo)    USD   90.00 one way 
 
Long haul transatlantic flights to Switzerland and rest of Europe (status quo)  USD 112.00 one way 
 
Long haul transatlantic flights connecting to all long haul flights beyond  
Switzerland, including Tel Aviv            USD 140.00 one way 
 
 

No charges apply to domestic USA and Switzerland segments. 

This surcharge will auto-price in your GDS as of May 29, 2009. For manual faring, please collect the surcharge in the 
tax field with the two-letter designator YR. 

Thank you for your continued support of SWISS. 

Sincerely, 

SWISS Sales, USA 

 

  

 


